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Berglund, Michele

From: Mozian, Alicia

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 11:28 AM

To: Berglund, Michele R EC E l VE D
Subject: FW: Haslea Permit Appiication NOV 03 201

TOWN OF WESTPORT
CONSERVATION DEPARTMENT

From: Kelly, Shannon <Shannon.Kelly@ct.gov>
Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 10:48 AM
To: Mozian, Alicia <AMOZIAN @westporict.gov>
Subject: Fw: Haslea Permit Application

Hi Alicia,
Thanks for calling today. I'm forwarding the email | received from Jonathan Goldstein to you.

Have a quieter week,
Shannon

Shannon Kelly, MS, Environmental Analyst 2

Dept. of Ag/Bureau of Aquaculture

p: 203-874-0696 x 118/c: 860-209-6360

COVID Resources for Farmers |Testing Farm Employees/COVID guestions: AGR.COVID19@ct.gov

CONNECTICUT

GROWN

From: Jonathan Goldstein <jonathan@chillerislandshellfish.com>

Sent: Friday, November 5, 2021 11:49 AM

To: Kelly, Shannon <Shannon.Kelly@ct.gov>; Carey, David H <David.Carey@ct.gov>

Cc: Roberta Aguayo <roberto@chillerislandshelifish.com>; Captain Jeff Northrop <Blacktuna300@aol.com>
Subject: Haslea Permit Application

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any attachments
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe,

Hi Shannon / David

~ We have decided to withdraw our permit application at this time. We will conﬁnqe farming usihg our curi’én’q gear area
combined with traditional raking methods. : : .



- Attached is a letting for captain Jeff saying the same information.
Best,

Jonathan
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